
 

 
DATE: April 12, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: AMENDMENT #2 
  ON-CALL INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SERVICES 
  REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
FROM:  Felicia Ansley, Contract Administrator 
 
 
The proposal due date for the On-Call Information Technology Services RFP has been 
extended.  
 
Therefore, the Request for Proposals is amended through this notification as shown 
below: 
 
  
Section 3.3, “Proposal Submission” (Page 7)  
 

“One (1) digital copy of your proposal, as one complete file in .pdf format, must be 
submitted before 3:00 p.m. Pacific Time on Thursday, May 16, 2024 to: 
 
    fansley@portla.org 
    Subject: On-Call IT Services proposal 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is the responsibility of all proposers to review both the Harbor Department’s website 
and the Regional Alliance Marketplace for Procurement (RAMP) for any RFP revisions or 
answers to questions prior to submitting a proposal in order to ensure their proposal is 
complete and responsive.  
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